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SPECIAL MEMORANDUM 

Number:	  323

Date:	 May 15, 2012

To:	 Authorized Agents of the Metro North Region

Subject:	 Field Representative Irma Rodriguez Retiring

Field Representative Irma Rodriguez has announced her retirement effective May 31, 2012. 

Irma joined IMRF in January 1974 in the Benefits Department and was later promoted to Disability 
Supervisor.  Irma began her role as a Field Representative in 1989 serving the Metro South Territory. In 
1997 she transferred to the Metro North Territory. 

We have started recruiting for a new Field Representative for your area and will notify you when a 
replacement is hired. During this transition, IMRF Field and Member Services will continue to provide 
assistance. Any meetings already scheduled will be fully staffed.

If you need assistance before Irma’s replacement is hired and trained, please send us a secure message or 
call an IMRF Member Services Representative at 1-800-ASK-IMRF (1-800-275-4673) Monday through 
Friday, 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.

Sincerely,

Louis W. Kosiba
Executive Director


